
I'm shocked to see yet another waste of tax payers money repeating a 2009 
consultation which resulted in a view that island speed limits were appropriate.  
 
The focus should be toward monitoring driving standards in general, it's not about 
speed. 
 
Please don't go wasting more money. 
 
Regards 
 
Steve Cartwright 
 


